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Building on the success of previous years the 2017 awards will be launched in the April 
2017 issue of the Independent Community Pharmacist, followed by an on-going 

promotional campaign leading up to the awards. 

The awards will be presented at a luncheon in the Waldorf Hilton London in September, 
where we continue to enjoy the support of many key pharmacy figures. Each sponsor will 
have the opportunity to give an address at the awards which will be highlighted in the 
extensive editorial coverage of the awards in the November issue and the winners will be 
the subject of further articles in subsequent issues. 

 

New Sponsors 

We are always keen to discuss new awards with potential sponsors and at a cost of £8910 
each this is a highly cost effective opportunity to send a clear message of support to all UK 
independents.  

 

For more information please contact 

Julian de Bruxelles Tel: 020 7534 7233     e-mail: julian@1530.com  
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